
School Safety MaƩers 

Safety is of utmost importance as we journey with our students on their exploraƟon to discover 
themselves, their interests, and talents, and nurturing them to always do their best.   

Thank you for working with the school in ensuring the safety of our students. We have conducted our 
annual safety briefing with your child/ward on 15 January 2024. A copy of the slides is uploaded on the 
school website, hƩps://www.damaisec.moe.edu.sg/informaƟon/students/safety-maƩers/ 

If your child is cycling to school, do complete the registraƟon via the link below.   

Thank you. 

Web Links: 

cyclist registraƟon: hƩps://go.gov.sg/dsscyclistregister2024 

Sch website safety maƩers: hƩps://www.damaisec.moe.edu.sg/informaƟon/students/safety-maƩers/ 

 

 

  


